
friends of the pinnacle

The committee wishes all fotpins a very merry festive season  
and all the best for the new year. 

merry christmas

2011 was a year of outstanding 

achievements for fotpin. The massive saffron 

slash in January, the first tree planting event 

since 1993 and the popular spring walks 

program to mention just a few. Huge credit 

must also go to the regular weeding teams 

who have worked so hard to knock back the 

major weed infestations and give the native 

plants a chance to re-establish. We’re already 

seeing positive outcomes all over the reserve. 

Don has worked wonders making his grassland 

restoration project a reality. 

In future years, the results will make a 

contribution that extends well beyond the 

boundaries of the Pinnacle. 2012 promises to 

be even busier and better, with major plantings 

foreshadowed within the reserve and in the 

Bottom Pinnacle and North Kama. 2012 may 

also be the year that fotpin opens the Shed in 

North Kama as its new focal point for social 

and educational activities in the reserve. In the 

meantime, we’ll be continuing our battle to 

keep the rabbits and the weeds at bay. 


